





























































































































Since the Met Office became a trading fund in 1996, it has achieved significant
improvements in efficiency and service quality. However, as a consequence of
the ‘cost-plus’ charging structure on which most services to the public sector are
based, along with ongoing efficiency programmes, revenues have steadily
declined. Clearly, this decline cannot be sustained in the long term, so we are

adopting a strategy that seeks wider investment and growth.

Recently, the investment element of this strategy has dominated activities,
focusing on significantly improving capability and strengthening our
infrastructure. At the heart of this lies our relocation to Exeter, which will be
completed during 2003/4 and will provide an environment where the business
can flourish. In support of our investment plans — £15 million in 2001/2 and
£18.9 million in 2002/3 — the MoD has waived the payment of a dividend.

Our results over recent years have, however, shown that halting the steady
decline in our income and delivering real growth has proved more difficult than
anticipated, although, with corresponding reductions in our cost base, our
underlying financial position has remained good. That said, our 2002/3
accounts report an operating loss of £5.1 million. This is due to a market-driven
delay in the disposal of a site at Shinfield Park, Reading, which was planned to
offset expected high levels of expenditure in support of the relocation
programme. Nevertheless, the Met Office retains a solid cash flow position,
which is expected to be maintained throughout 2003/4, despite continued high

levels of relocation expenditure.

Having secured our capability and infrastructure, our future strategy now
focuses on exploiting them to deliver growth. To do this, we will need to focus
on understanding customer need and delivering the right services. In addition,
to provide increasing value for money and to free resources for future
investment, we will be seeking significant cost reductions. In particular, we are
looking to streamline our production process to provide a more flexible and

scalable production platform to support future business needs.

The Met Office is an organisation with world-class capabilities, products and
services, supported by excellent staff, and continues to raise expectations about
the growth potential that these qualities offer. Realising our potential remains
our major challenge, and we must strive to maintain and develop our position
in line with customer demands while keeping a firm control on our cost base.

Tim Ormerod, Product Marketing Manager, Retail and Insurance
“Weather affects just about every aspect of business. | find out what businesses need, now
and in the future, and work out ways to meet that. I'm helping companies discover where

the impact is greatest and then manage it. | get a real kick when the customer says we’ve

helped them — for me that’s what it's all about.”
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